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November 6, 2024 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 ​ ​  ​  ​  ​ ​  
Parkland Ukrainian Dancers Society is a registered non-profit society that has shared our culture, love of 
dance, and traditions with Parkland County, Spruce Grove, Stony Plain, Edmonton, and other local 
communities for the past 41 years.  We offer the young and young at heart the opportunity to learn the art 
of Ukrainian Dance and perform at various events within the tri region and western Canada. We always 
take pride in representing our community, our home and our culture. 
 
On January 25, 2025, we will be hosting our annual Malanka (Ukrainian New Year Eve).  It is an evening 
for all ages packed full of performances from our club, wonderful food, a family dance with live music 
and silent auction.  The fundraising at these events allows our club to purchase costumes, assists in 
covering our functioning costs, and helps us keep our fees low to allow for accessibility to all. 
A donation to our club would help make these events an even greater success. We are looking for either 
monetary contributions or items for a silent auction. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me directly. You can 
reach me at 780-819-5487 or by email at fundraising@pudsociety.ca. Feel free to check us out on 
Facebook and Instagram as well. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Shelby Smigelski & Crystal Berube 
Director of Ways and Means 
  
 
Contributions will receive: 
- $100 or equivalent gift- a business card sized advertisement 
- $200-$400 or equivalent gift- a full page advertisement 
- $500- 2 free tickets to Malanka  and full-page advertisement 
 
 


